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Please deny the permit for the continued operation of C&H farms concentrated animal feeding
operation. I believe this is a major health issue for the surrounding area and a disaster waiting to
happen. If a disaster occurs it will mean the loss of millions of dollars through tourism and jobs. The
National Park Service and the United States has bestowed the extreme responsibility to ADEQ to
maintain the pristine water quality of our great national treasure. I hope and pray you will realize and
uphold this great responsibility you have been given.
Thank you,
John G Shelton
4 Mt Pilot Ct
Little rock
501-772-6206
Sent from my iPhone
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